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Brigadier (Dr) Rajiv Sethi, Advisor ICFAI Group & Professor of Practice visited The ICFAI UNIVERSITY, 

Sikkim from 13th September to 14th September, 2023. He arrived at the University Campus where he 

was accorded a warm welcome by the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor and Registrar. His visit commenced with 

a presentation by Hon’ble Vice Chancellor on Process and Highlights “A Journey of Excellence” where 

various recognition and recognition of The ICFAI University, Sikkim was showcased such as Special 

Consultative Status by UNESCO, 5th rank in India Today for Management and 7th rank for Law and 

Commerce, International Quality Certification, Member of Association of Commonwealth Universities 

and more. Subsequently, the presentation followed other details of The ICFAI University, Sikkim such as 

Programs, Admissions, Restructured Courses as per National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, Skill 

Development Initiatives, NAAC and NIRF Accreditation. The presentation concluded with shortcomings 

of The ICFAI University, Sikkim where Brigadier (Dr) Rajiv Sethi provided insights and discussed with the 

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor on methodologies to overcome the shortcomings.  

After the conclusion of the presentation, Brigadier (Dr) Rajiv Sethi addressed to all University Head of 

Departments (HOD’s) for familiarization with the University. His first day concluded with an interaction 

with administration department where various areas of administration such as Biometric, Admission, 

Placement and others were discussed. 

The following schedule commenced with a brief interaction with Hon’ble Vice Chancellor followed by a 

lecture on “Leadership Skills” to the students. Dr. Sethi interacted with all the Faculty members and 

shared his ideas on academics. Before the final departure from The ICFAI University, Sikkim, Dr. Sethi 

interacted with Hon’ble Vice Chancellor and expressed contentment with overall functionalities and 

academics of the University. 

 


